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19th March 2020 

Dear Parents 

As we now know that schools are set to close at the end of the week except for provision for children of key 
workers and children deemed disadvantaged and those with an EHCP plan, we need to be able to collate 
information to assist in making an appropriate provision. 

Who are key workers? 

Key workers are those working in essential NHS services, police fire, ambulance services, supermarket delivery 
drivers as well as those working in social care and armed forces. If you are in any doubt about the impact of 
your occupational role, the definition below may help 

A key worker is defined as somebody who works within the public sector and whose continuing 
employment is deemed crucial to both the economy and in helping to battle the infection 

In order to assist the school with this collation of critical information, please return the slip below  
through the office or email us directly at admin.stedmundsandstthomas@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Thank you for your support in keeping all school community safe. 

Yours sincerely, 

 Kieran Loftus    Headteacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Name of parent/carer…………………………………………………………………………………. 

Name of child…………………………………………………………Class………………………………….. 

Role as key worker……………………………………………………………………………………… 

Employer’s name and contact details…………………………………………………………… 
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